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Cyfeillion Glan Ceubal (PTA) 
 

Established in 2013, CGC is an integral part of the school community. All parents 
and members of the school community are welcome to get involved. 
 
We organise: 

 social events,  

 fundraising activities  

 school discos,  

 Christmas and Summer Fairs etc. 
 
Fundraising 
Since 2013, through the efforts of parents, staff and generous donations we have 
raised over £5000. This has helped fund: 

 This web-site,  

 Gym mats,  

 Subsided school trips,  

 Musical equipment,  

 Outdoor items,  

 Resources to enhance our children’s education.  
 
Getting involved 
You can donate: time, money, items for sale, raffle prizes, and offers of services and 
skills. The Committee meet at least once a term, usually at the Llandaff North Rugby 
Club on Radyr Road. Meeting notices are put on our newsletters, Facebook page 
and twitter feed. 
 
We are keen to build links with local businesses that might be able to support our 
events and fundraising efforts. Many local shops are generous in providing donations 
for raffle prizes and some have supported our Christmas and summer fairs.  
 
AND DID YOU KNOW.... 
... You can raise money for Ysgol Gymraeg Glan Ceubal every time you shop online 
via EasyFundraising.org.uk. Please click here to create an account so that you can 
support us in this easy way.  
 
 
If you are interested in finding out more, please talk to a member of the Committee, 
email us, fill out our survey, post a message on the Cyfeillion Glan Ceubal 
Facebook page, or tweet us @CyfGlanCeubal. 

 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?char=147613
mailto:CyfeillionGlanCeubal@outlook.com
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Z7BVCQJ

